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March 2024

Dear Parents,

	We have many school events and activities occurring this month, but we want to inform you of a few important dates that you need to mark down on your calendar. 
	The month begins with activities for “Reading Across America” Week.
On Monday, March 4th, students are asked to wear a crazy hat for Dr. Suess Day. On Tuesday, March 5th, students are asked to wear their pajamas to school. On Wednesday, March 6th, students are asked to wear a shirt with your favorite animal. On Thursday, March 7th, students are asked to wear a shirt in their favorite color. On Friday, March 8th, students are asked to wear their school spirit shirt to school.  
 	The Ignacio Cruz School will have a 12:15 PM Dismissal on Tuesday, March 12th and Wednesday, March 13th due to Parent-Teacher Conferences.  Each parent will be receiving a conference form that must be completed and returned to school. Then we will send a note home with your specific scheduled conference time and day to meet.
	On Friday, March 15th, students are asked to wear green colored clothing to school.
	On Thursday, March 21st, you are invited to come and have “Coffee/Tea with the Principal” at 9:00am.
On Friday, March 22nd, students are asked to wear their school spirit shirt.
We end this month with a 12:15 pm Early Dismissal on Thursday, March 28th and students are asked to come to school wearing their school spirit shirts.
This month, our friend Cayleia is celebrating her 5th birthday on March 29th. To our friend Cayleia, we wish you a very Happy Birthday!
We hope that you and your family enjoy the spring season.
Sincerely,
Mrs. Chita, Ms. Taveras, and Ms. Rosa
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